MHJA had 182 members in 2022, compared to 152 members in 2021.

Of those, 6 were owner/stable membership holders, 7 were associate members, and we had 59 junior members compared to 44 junior members the year prior. 

Welcoming new members—especially 15 new junior members—to our club represents exciting growth in the sport, and I’d like to thank all our members, both new and returning for supporting MHJA and participating in our horse shows.

We collected approximately $34,000 in membership dues and volunteer deposits and issued about $10,000 in volunteer refunds, representing a net income of $23,000. 

My recommendations for 2023 would to be to streamline the membership process by consolidating the membership fee and volunteer deposit into one online payment and providing MHJA numbers upon receipt of the 2023 waiver(s) for competing members. 
